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To:  Mayor Keil and Council Members 
  City Manager Doug Faseler 
 
From:  Dale Skinner, Fire Chief 
 
Date:  September 14, 2017 

 

Re:  Interlocal Agreement with the City of New Berlin  

 

Staff is recommending the renewal of the interlocal agreement with the City of New Berlin to 

provide emergency medical services service to the City of New Berlin. Due to the rising cost of 

supplies and equipment, staff is recommending that the fee be increased to $400.00 per month for 

services rendered. The term of this agreement shall end on September 30, 2018 and automatically 

renew for one additional year. 

By signing this Agreement the City of New Berlin has certified that it has not annexed any land, 

including highways and roads, since 2015. 

We are available should you have any questions regarding this matter. Attached is the resolution and 

agreement for your consideration. 

 

  

Dale Skinner 

Fire Chief 

 


